
 
Dear Dr. Hood, 
 
My name is Liza Garcia, and I am an incoming medical student 
from Weslaco, Texas. I’m what people call a non-traditional student 
so the transition was a very complex thing for me. I did business for 
nearly 10 years and coming into medical school I had to sacrifice 
plenty to be here. Your generous donation and support of the School 
of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students allowed me to receive a 
TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year as well as begin my journey to 
my forever in helping patients and showing my siblings that this 
journey is possible. Thank you again for all your support and in 
essence encouragement. 
 
Sincerely,  
Liza Garcia 




